
 

 

 
 
 
 

Subject:  NHSS IPV Training Date: December 2022 

 
Lantra would like to announce a change in the way IPV training and assessment can be 
registered with Lantra. 
 
You can now register for IPV training only, without the need for an assessment.  We have 
created a new IPV trainee route for Learners.  For specific information regarding the rules 
of combination, please refer to the table below for clarity. 
 

 
 
The new rules take effect with immediate effect.  If you have any questions, please let 
Lantra know, please email NHSS-Highways@Lantra.co.uk  
 
Regards 
 
Lantra  
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